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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee. My name is Elinor (Elli) Lisa and I live in North Yarmouth Maine. I am 
writing today in opposition of LD 380 - An Act to Amend Certain Laws Regarding 
Gender-affirming Health Care Services.
As a parent, and a family member to someone who is a part of the LGBTQ+ 
community I know that these bills would hurt Maine students and communities. 


